
 

New BlowN 
-An Int’l Standard School- 

 
Notice  

Date: 22-01-2022 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings and best wishes to all of you from our New Blown family in the new academic year. 
You are requested to take a look at the following points cautiously for your kind information: 
 
1. Online educational activities of Bangla Medium and English version from class Play to 10 will 
start on 26th January, 2022 according to the specific class routine. However, as per the 
government's instructions, the previous offline routine will be suspended till 6th February for the 
time being. 

2. The online routine will be provided on 25th January, 2022 on the respective students’ groups 
along with the New Blown’s website (www.newblown.com.bd). 

3. Lesson plans, notes, worksheets will be distributed from the respective school premises on 
every Saturday of the week. 

4. Every Thursday parents must collect the assignment from class teacher and submit it to the 
class teacher next Thursday. 

5. Newly admitted students will be able to collect their school recommended winter sweaters 
from their respective class teachers on 29th January, 2022.  

6. Students who have not joined the online group yet, I would like to request the parents of all 
those students to cooperate sincerely in joining the online class-based group as soon as possible.  

 
Thanking You 
 

 
_______________ 
Md. Kamruzzaman 
Principal, New Blown. 
 


